
Good morning, today is Monday, November 27th 

GIVE club is hosting a Hope for the Holidays food drive.  Canned food will be collected in your first 

period classes.  The food drive will start on December 4th and end on December 8th. There will be a 

competition with 1st period classes.  Good luck! 

GIVE club members, we will have a meeting today at lunch. 

Do you love the books the Honest Truth and Scar Island?  Author Dan Gemeinhart will be at the 

Lynnwood Barnes and Noble on Saturday, December 2nd at 2:00.  Stop by and say hi to him and have 

books signed.   

We are excited to announce that Gateway has a new member of the family. Stop by the library to meet 

Shelfie, the Guardian Elf.  Shelfie is here to share all the great titles you’ll want to read over Winter 

Break. Some days she even might have a trivia question for you to answer. She’ll be hiding in a different 

spot in the library every day, so stop by and try to meet her.  She’s a bit sensitive, so please don’t touch 

her. Check our Instagram page to see her video and for hints about where she might be hiding each day.   

Attention all Gateway Students! Because of your participation in FuelUP to Play60 the Washington Dairy 

Council and the Seattle Seahawks have chosen Gateway as their Hometown Grant Winner!  We will be 

having two events at Gateway tomorrow.  The first event is breakfast with Blitz.  Starting at 7:40, we will 

be kicking off our new morning breakfast program. Breakfast, including, hot chocolate milk will be $1.50 

and if you’re one of the first 75 students in line, it will be free.  There will be prizes and everyone will get 

to see Blue Thunder and meet Blitz.  Then, we will have a morning assembly that features Blitz, the Sea-

Gals, blue thunder and a Seahawks legend!  Wear your fuel up to play 60 shirt or sport your favorite 

Seahawks or Gateway gear tomorrow to help us celebrate this great accomplishment.  

Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character. 

 


